
To: 

Minister of Public Safety 

 

Re: Toro Aluminum’s response regarding the Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child Labour in 
Supply Chains Act 

 

Toro Aluminum is a manufacture of Aluminum window wall material used in the construction of 
high rise buildings. Our supply chain consists of aluminum extrusions purchased from major 
Canadian extruders, glass purchased from major glass float plants in North America and other 
hardware and components purchased from major North American suppliers. Our entire supply 
chain contains very little risk of force labour or child labour as we have made the conscious 
decision to keep our supply chain on-shore to avoid this risk. 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

Ryan Tripp 

Group Controller 


